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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted with the fantastic curriculum work that has taken place last half term and look forward to more to 
come. Each year group will be continuing to work towards a spectacular end product or event relating to their topic 
which are highlighted below. Within the topic the children will be going on a journey throughout a range of subjects to 
be able to achieve their end result. 
 
Please see below what your child is doing this half term: 
 
Year 1 
Topic – The story of toys 
Product/ event – The story of toys performance 
 
Year 2 
Topic – Around the World in 12 weeks 
Product/ event – Food tasting stalls from different countries  
 
Year 3 
Topic – Delicious Dragons’ Den 
Product/ event – Designing a chocolate bar and presenting it to the ‘Dragons’ Den’. 
 
Year 4 
Topic – Can we create a night at the Egyptian Museum? 
Product/ event – An invitation-only event at which children will present their Ancient Egypt museum pieces 
 
Year 5 
Topic – What are the states of matter? 
Product/ event – Performing a science show 
 
Year 6 
Topic - What was life like for the Tudors? 
Product/ event – Creating a Tudor gallery 
 
We hope your child is able to tell you all about their learning journey throughout their topic.  
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Ruth Gavin 
Assistant Head/ Curriculum Leader 
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